
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 10/29/2013 3:08:24 PM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: White, Richard (Richard.White@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: QUESTION

Hi, Marzia!

I’ll see what 1 can get for you.

yours,

sid

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 2:55 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney
Cc: White, Richard
Subject: question

Hi Sid

We have a few inquiries about agriculture usage. We wanted to know if the usage by 
Ag customers have gone up in the past few years and if there is any rhyme or reason 
to it. anyway, it would be great if we could talk and find out from a PG&E Ag expert 
the latest news.

Let us know.
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Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission | zaf@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-1997
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